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Conservation Commission

Attn: Ross Povenmire

Director of Conservation S
7A Spofford Road

Boxford, MA 01921

May 18, 2015 A WILLIAMS
W<; & SPARAGES
Y

Re: Phasing Plan
DEP File Number: 114-1206 — 60 Pond Street, Boxford, MA

Dear Commission Members:

As you know, our office submitted a Notice of Intent application on behalf of the applicant,
Pasquale Koutoulas, to conduct work within jurisdictional areas of the Massachusetts Wetlands
Protection Act and the Town of Boxford Wetlands Protection Bylaw at the above referenced
property. We have had one public hearing to date and requested a continuance to allow DEP
to complete their review and to make some revisions to the permit site plan.

Please find attached a revised plan based on comments made during the last public hearing.
The plan has been revised to show the foundation behind the existing garage as well as the new
entry way.

We look forward to presenting this information at your next scheduled public hearing. If you
should have any questions regarding this information please do not hesitate to contact our
office.

Sincerely,
WILLIAMS & SPARAGES

o i —

Greg J. Hochmuth, RS, CWS, PWS
Project Manager

cc: Pasquale Koutoulas
DEP NERO
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